
 

  

August 16, 2018 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Shari Moore 
 
FROM:  Joe Mansky 
 
SUBJECT: ALTERNATE POLLING PLACE LOCATION FOR 2018 STATE GENERAL ELECTION 
 
Based on feedback from the voters at Tuesday’s state primary, we have determined that the polling 
place for Ward 3, Precinct 12 may not fully comply with state and federal accessibility requirements. As 
a result, we would conclude that it is unavailable for our use and recommend that the following 
change be made by the council in preparation for the state general election on November 6. 
 

Current location: Leonard Center Atrium, Macalester College 

Proposed locations: Immanuel Lutheran Church  

 

The voters affected by this change will be notified by surface mail during the week of October 8. 

 

Please let me know if you have questions about this recommended change. 


